
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

 
Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,  
 
SHREK was fantastic. Congratulations to CHB 
College for putting on a fantastic performance. It 
is pleasing to have a number of 
past students involved with the show, 
particularly Euan Breen who played the major 
role of Lord Farqaad, he was amazing! 
 
All sports have now started. We have a 
tremendous number of sports teams from a 
school of 68 students, some students playing two 
or three winter sports! A huge thank you to all 
parents and staff who are taking a team. Sports 
can simply not go ahead without you! 
 
We are looking forward to the Elsthorpe 5s which 
is tomorrow. This is an excellent opportunity for 
the whole school to attend an event together. A 
huge thank you to Elsthorpe School for 
organising the day and to all our parents who are 
helping transport or supervise a team.  Please 
see attached transport list. The weather doesn’t 
look good, if we hear anything about 
postponement or cancellation we will let you 
know ASAP. 
 
Gymnastics Festivals are approaching fast so all 
students are working hard on their gym skills. 
Every year we seem to get a little better as it's 
compulsory for all students. We feel it is 
so important to keep students developing their 
body movement and strength, particularly when 
we live in such a digitalised world. 
 
Cross Country in CHB has changed to term 2. 
Thank you to Kate and James Butler who are 
hosting our cross country on Friday 9th June. 
More info to come. 
 
Have a great weekend, if you're out for a duck, 
stay safe! 
 
Regards, 
Hamish. 
 
 

No bought lunches this week, we will be at 
Elsthorpe 5’s. 

 

 
 
 

Students of the Week 
 

Room 1: Hunter D for working on his 
concentration. 
Room 2: Willa for all round hard work in class. 
Room 3: Avah for her hard work in all areas. 
 

 

SHREK @ CHB College 

 
 
Year 3 & 4 Netball 

 
 
Year 5 & 6 Netball 

 

 
Year 7 & 8 Netball  

 

 

Tikokino 100% 

- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  

  June 
 April ,  2018 

Phone: 06 8565 833 
office@tikokino.school.nz 
Principal: Hamish Natusch 06 8565738 
 
Week 4, Term 2  15th – 19th May 2023 


